Good evening fellow champions of education!

Today we discussed evaluations during the COVID-19 Pandemic and your local entitlement application.  Here are the three things Barbara McGowen recommends:

Check the following:

1. All SPED expenditures paid for via Local/State funds (Fund 1000).
1. Any SPED tuition received by your LEA.
1. Revenue 4585 (MaineCare revenue).

Take your total SPED expenditures from Fund 1000 and subtract the revenue sources (2 & 3). Make sure the total matches (or will match once you include the 4th quarter) the level of effort from the 2018-19 MOE worksheet on the FY19 year-end report.

Included in this email are the following:
1. Barbara McGowen’s MOE presentation.
1. School Psychology PDF of frequently asked questions and helpful resources.
1. The PowerPoint of today’s Local Entitlement Application Training. (The recording of today’s meeting is not great  We will re-record during the next training. I have put it on the website temporarily.)

Enjoy the sunshine everyone! It feels like summer out there.

Erin and the Special Services Team.
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